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JULY 1, 2024 

Washington Water Supply, Inc. (WWSI) has filed for approval from the Washington 

Utilities andTransportation Commission (UTC) for a "General Rate Case" for the 

adjustment of your monthly charge to recover the cost of rehabilitating the water well 

serving your community. If approved, the rates will become effective January 1, 2025. 

This General Rate Case is the result of rehabilitating the well serving your residence. In 

September 2023, the well was rehabilitated by removing the existing 10' screens, 

removing sand and gravel, installing new screens, and adding another ten feet of 

screen and increasing the total screen length from 1O' to 20'. The monies paid to the well 

driller was $24,000. 

This General Rate Case application adds the $24,000 rehabilitation cost to your 

monthly bill by$3.18. Your $43.25 base will not change, but the $3.18 will increase 

your monthly fee to $46.43/month. Alternatively, you may pay a one-time fee of 

$571.43. 

If you have questions about the proposed filing and how it will affect you, please call 

Washington Water Supply, Inc. at 360-308-8330. 

The Commission has the authority to set final rates that may be either lower or higher 

than the company's request, depending on the results of the investigation. You can 

comment on the case by using the ''Submit a Comment" feature at the Commission's 

Web site at www.utc.wa.gov  or by using the contact information below: 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Email: comments@utc.wa.gov 

Telephone: 1·888-333-WUTC (9882} 
 

 

 

 

P.O. Box 2985 SILVERDALE, WA98383 

(360) 308•8330 

http://www.utc.wa.gov/
mailto:comments@utc.wa.gov


Commission staff will make a recommendation to the Commissioners at an open 

meeting. You will have an opportunity to provide your comments at this meeting 

either in person or remotely. If you intend to listen or participate remotely, call 360-664-

1234 at least one day before the open meeting for instructions and to sign in. You 

should also call this number if you plan to attend in person to verify that the case has 

not been rescheduled to a later open meeting date. The street address is 621 

Woodland Square Loop, Lacey, WA. 

The UTC is committed to providing reasonable accommodation for participants with 

disabilities . If you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this open 

meeting, please contact the Commission at 1-888-333-9882 or email 

consumer@utc.wa.gov. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

John Poppe 

President 

Washington Water Supply, Inc. 

mailto:consumer@utc.wa.gov

